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MISSING  

ADULT MALE  
 

 

 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public in 
locating an endangered adult male. 
 

Adam Patrick Murray was last seen on Saturday, November 4
th

 at approximately 6:00 
P.M. at 2307 Northwest 8

th
 Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 

 

Murray is a 36 year old, W/M, 5’ 08”, approximately 185 lbs., and a full beard. Unknown 
clothing. He left the facility, which he was paroled to under court order, without 
permission and without his medications.   
 

Murray suffers from Bipolar and Schizophrenia.  
 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing person is encouraged to 
contact Detective Juan Cabrera at 954-828-5581. 
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